
TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY 

511 157B Lookout Place 

MAR 3 11ion

U.S. Nuclear Regulatoxy Coimmission 
Attention: Document Con~rol Desk 
Office of Nuclear Reactoiv Regulation 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Gentlemen:

in the Matter of the 
Tennessee Valley Authority

Docket Nos. 50-259 
50-260 
50-296 
50-327 
50-328 
50-390 
50-391

ALL PLANT.S - MANAGEMENT DEVELOPMENT AND TRAINING 

In S. A. White's letter to B. J. Youngblood dated September 26, 1986, TVA 
addressed various concerns identified by the ACRS in their August 12, 1986 
letter from David A. Ward to Chairman Lando W. Zech, Jr.  

ACRS concern number 1 dealt with TVA's need for a management development 
plan. At that time, TVA's Corporate Nuclear Performance Plan (CNPP) did not 
describe or express an intent on management development. The CNPP has since 
been revised and specifically addresses TVA's plans with respect to management 
development and training. As such, TVA's CUPP, Revision 4, dated 
March 26, 1987, replaces and supersedes in total TVA's response (content end 
scheduled dates) to ACRS concern number 1 given in the September 26, 1986 
letter to B. J. Youngblood.  

Very truly yours, 

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY 

Nuclear Safett and Licensing

cc: See page 2
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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission MAR 3 1198? 

cc: Mr. G. G. Zech, Assistant Director 
for Inspection Programs 

Office of Special Projects 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region II 
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900 
Atlanta, Georgia 30323 

Browns Ferry Resident Inspector 
Browns Ferry Nuclear Plant 
Route 2, P.O. Box 311 
Athens, Alabama 35611 

Sequoyah Resident Inspector 
Sequoyah Nuclear Plant 
2600 Igou Ferry Road 
Soddy Daisy, Tennessee 37379 

Watts Bar Resident Inspector 
Watts Bar Nuclear Plant 
P.O. Box 700 
Spring City, Tennessee 37381


